Carolina DoCarmo

220 E 57TH ST 9-FL STE G

New York NY 10022-2820

cdocarm@stompoutbullying.org

9/13/2024

Mayor and Council

Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge

Whistler Village, Canada

Dear Mayor and Council,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am reaching out on behalf of STOMP Out Bullying®, the leading national nonprofit organization dedicated to transforming the culture for all students by addressing and preventing bullying, cyberbullying, and digital abuse. Our mission is to educate against discrimination, promote civility, and support those at risk, ensuring safer and more inclusive environments for students across the country.

October is National Bullying Prevention Awareness Month, and we are excited to kick off the month with World Day of Bullying Prevention® on October 7th. On this day, we ask buildings around the globe to light blue to signify the importance of bullying prevention. STOMP Out Bullying® created this campaign to encourage students and adults alike to #BeKind and #BlueUp by wearing blue shirts or using blue lighting to show support for ending bullying.

In 2022, Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge played a crucial role in this initiative by participating in our campaign. Your commitment to lighting up the bridge in blue helped raise awareness and demonstrate solidarity with our global effort to combat bullying. Your participation was instrumental in highlighting the importance of creating safe and supportive environments for all individuals.

We chose blue because, in many diverse cultures, it symbolizes peace, importance, and confidence. Over the past 18 years, this global initiative has made a significant impact, and we are proud of its continued success.

We would be honored to have Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge participate again this year in lighting your bridge blue to support bullying prevention. By doing so, you will join a worldwide movement dedicated to making bullying history.

We are eager to discuss how STOMP Out Bullying® can collaborate with your community to further this cause. Please contact me at cdocarm@stompoutbullying.org to arrange a meeting at your convenience.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a meaningful difference. We look forward to the possibility of working together to promote a safer and more supportive environment for everyone.

Sincerely,

Carolina DoCarmo

Executive Assistant

STOMP Out Bullying®



Landmark Lighting Request Form

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca along with your cover letter addressed "To Mayor and Council" with information regarding your campaign or cause. We will contact you to confirm the status of your request.

Contact Name	
Organization	
Business Address	
City/Province/Postal Code	
Business Phone Number	
Business Email	
Website Address	
Brief description of the	
event associated with	
your request - 75 words	
or less	
(Information here will be	
used for communications	
and the sign on the bridge.	
RMOW will edit copy if	
necessary.)	
Optional:	
Social Media Campaign	
Title (include hashtags)	
Landmark Choice	☐ Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge
Date of Event	
Colour Request	

Signature: __	Carolina	DoCarmo
Date:		

This application does not guarantee that your event lighting request will be approved or your date is available.